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Principal's Message

Spring is in the air! What a wonderful time of year when the snow melts and the sun shines. At Wild Rose we are working hard
to finish up the school year strong. Thank you all for joining us for progress conferences last month to discuss your child's
growth. Our students are working hard on literacy by strengthening both their reading and writing skills. Teachers are
incorporating Story Workshop in their writing time and it seems to be a hit with students! Thank you to the SCC for supporting

us with this project.

Our grade 3-4 class had a chance to help with raising our tipi in the library
after the book fair. They did a great job and learned more about the Tipi
Teachings. This month, we will discuss the teaching of Kinship. In the Cree
language, wahkdhtowin means kinship. It refers to the concept that
everything in creation is related. It is also about recognizing and valuing
those people who are important to you and provide you with a sense of
belonging. We hope that all of our Wild Rose students and families feel a
sense of kinship and connection at our school. It is truly an amazing place
to be. Finally, | have some exciting news to share. Wild Rose was the
recipient of a Participaction Grant that will allow us to offer some virtual
dance classes during PE this spring. We also received funds to purchase
some additional cross-country ski equipment so we can get out with
classes next winter and enjoy some skiing. Thanks to the Government of
Canada who made this project possible.

Happy Easter!
Mrs. Grant-Walker

Kindergarten Registration 2023-24

We are accepting Kindergarten Registration for the
2023-24 School Year.

If your child is 5 by December 31, 2023, please contact
us or visit our website to register.

Upcoming Dates:

April 5 - Movie in Shellbrook (Walkathon Incentive)
April 17 - K Grad & Grade 8 Photos

April 26 - Warriors Got Talent!

May 17 - Rural Track Meet in PA (Gr. 4-8)

June 5-7 - P4A Track in PA

June 21 - Grade 8 Farewell

June 23 - Kindergarten Celebration

June 27 - Community Picnic & Last Day for students

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 26TH
SHOW STARTS AT 7PM
IN OUR GYM

DOORS OPEN AT 6:30 P.M.

WE KINDLY ASK THAT YOU USE THE DOORS CLOSEST TO THE
GYM AND REMOVE YOUR OUTDOOR FOOTWEAR




